
Autumn Meeting/AGM at Shirley Golf Club 
 
On the 14th September 2017 the Warwickshire Golf Captains Autumn Mee@ng and AGM 
was held at Shirley Golf Club. The weather was cloudy with showers. 64 members competed 
in the shot gun start fourball beGer ball stableford compe@@on on a course in fine condi@on. 
 
In third place were David Williams and Andy Holloway from Robin Hood Golf Club with 40 
points; in second place were Tony Ranger and Richard Joyce from Kenilworth Golf Club with 
41 points. 
 
In first place the winners of the Bill Blake Salver were John Grant and Rod Williams from 
Robin Hood with 42 points. 
 
The nearest the pin on the 12 hole was won by Dick Reynolds. 
 
The event was enjoyed by all. 
 
David Williamson 
Hon. Secretary 


